NETTLETON SCHOOL DISTRICT

Office of the Superintendent
3300 One Place - Jonesboro, AR 72404
Telephone: 870-910-7800
Fax: 870-910-7854

September 25, 2018

After reviewing the request for rezoning on Kathleen Drive, Nettleton School District is agreeable
to changing the number of homes built from 85 to 100.

However, the school district is opposed to adding more than 100 homes to this area. Should this

increase be discussed in the future, please contact me so that we may visit before any plans are
finalized.
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